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Mark Connor

mpconnor@xira.co.nz

Dear Mark,

SNA 1 Strategy Group

Thank you for confirming the willingness of representatives of the New Zealand Sport Fishing Council to
participate in the SNA 1 Strategy Group.

As agreed the three representatives put forward (John Holdsworth, Barry Torkington and Trish Rea) will be
involved through alternating attendance, with up to two attending at any one meeting.

The Chair of the SNA 1 Strategy Group, Hon Sir lan Barker, will be in touch soon to discuss the objectives for
the Group, and determine availability for some initial meetings. We look forward to seeing the group get
underway and making progress on this very important piece of work.

Yours sjricerely

ndrew Doube
Manager Inshore Fisheries
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